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I’d go with developing world crops.

> On Mar 27, 2015, at 4:11 PM, Stephanie Pearl <pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:
>
> Hello!
>
> I would like to submit an abstract about the population genetic analysis of the peanut reference set for the CROPs
 conference in May and was wondering if you could provide feedback on it (attached)?
>
> Scott: Are submissions being accepted for the evolution section of the conference? This section is listed in the
 agenda, but not as an option on the abstract submission form. If not, I'll otherwise submit my abstract to
 "Developing World Crops."
>
> Thank you!
>
> Stephanie
> <Crops_abstract.docx>
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